MASSACHUSETTS
01921

OFFICE OF THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION

August 11, 2015

Dale and Michael Enes
12 Georgetown Road
Boxford, MA 01921

Re: Violation Notice and Notice to Appear at Conservation Commission meeting to be held at
Boxford Town Hall, 7:30 p.m., August 20, 2015

Dear Mr. and Ms. Enes,

I am writing to inform you that an unauthorized trail has been discovered leading from
your property across an intermittent stream channel and into town-owned land adjacent to
Butman Pond. I attach photographs which clearly show that no trail was present in 2010. This
trail is located in protected Wetland Resource Area and associated buffer zone. The
establishment and use of the trail constitute violations of state and local wetland protection
regulations. I have placed warning tape across the trail to discourage further trail use, and have
informed Ms. Enes by phone that the tape must remain in place and any further use of the trail
abandoned.

You are also hereby notified that this matter will be discussed at the next Conservation

Commission meeting scheduled for 7:30 p.m. Thursday, August 20. Your attendance at this
discussion is requested by the Commission.

Sincerely, - 2

Ross

Phone: (978) 887-6000 x506 / Fax: (978) 887-0758
7A Spofford Road, Boxford, MA 01921










